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Please oppose HB 3103. 

 

This bill would force the Department of Forestry to log our public forests at reckless 

and unsustainable levels.   

 

The management plan in the State’s Habitat Conservation Plan has been upheld in 

court and should be adhered to.  Under this plan the forests are managed for the 

benefit of all Oregonians as opposed to maximum profit for the logging companies.  

 

These public benefits include clean water, wildlife, recreation, and future generations 

– not just logging. 

 

Please protect this public resource for all Oregonians by rejecting HB 3103. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

Mosier 

 

 

 


